
IRIS Professional Development: Everything You Need To Know
The IRIS Center...

XX Is a U.S. Department of Education-funded center located at 
Vanderbilt University

XX Creates online materials to improve the education of all students, 
especially struggling learners and those with disabilities

IRIS Center Resources Are...

XX Focused on evidence-based practices and high-need topics 

XX Created with the assistance of many of the top educational 
professionals in the country

XX Reviewed by panels of nationally recognized experts and vetted by 
the U.S. Department of Education

XX Used throughout the United States and all around the world

IRIS Professional Development...

XX Is a low-cost, efficient option to earn professional development certificates.  
iris.peabody.vanderbilt.edu/pd-hours/earn-pd-hours

XX Allows educators to download an IRIS Certificate indicating the number of PD clock hours it 
typically takes to complete that resource

The IRIS School & District Platform...

XX Allows principals and school leaders to assign IRIS Modules to groups of educators, view PD 
progress, send reminder emails, and download data for accountability purposes. Try our demo 
at IRISDashboardDemo.org.

Why Trust IRIS?

XX Dozens of articles in professional journals cite IRIS as a trusted, reliable source of information on 
a wide variety of instructional topics and evidence-based practices. 
iris.peabody.vanderbilt.edu/research-evaluation/articles

XX Two IRIS Modules were the very first to receive the Division of Early 
Childhood’s Recommended Practices Endorsed Products seal of approval.

XX IRIS was honored as a 2017 Exemplary Program by the American Council 
on Rural Special Education (ACRES).

For more information about IRIS Professional Development, please contact us at 800-831-6134

iris.peabody.vanderbilt.edu 
or iriscenter.com
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